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	PRESS RELEASE


CTIA inspectors at Rock for People  
(Hradec Králové, July 8, 2016) From Sunday July 3 to Tuesday July 5, 2016, one of the biggest Czech music festivals Rock for People was held at the Festivalpark in Hradec Králové. On the very first festival day, Sunday July 3, officers of the Královédvorský and Pardubický Inspectorate of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority carried out inspections of stands and providers of alimentation services as regards the surveillance authorizations of the CTIA. 3 of 6 inspected entities breached certain legal regulations. 

Four employees of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority carried out six inspections, namely of alimentation services, one grocery store and sale of textile products. Violations of legal regulations were discovered at three workplaces, including two cases with multiple breaches. One vendor didn’t enable the consumer to check the declared amount of soup. In three cases receipts didn’t contain all required information and in 1 case an infringement of the Regulation concerning textile products was detected when the sold textile products weren’t marked with material composition in the Czech language.
3 on-the-spot fines amounting to CZK 4,500 were imposed for the discovered breaches. 

With regard to the high ratio of findings, inspections at summer festivals will be carried out on the territory of the Hradec Králové Region and Pardubice Region. 
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